
Soft fruit Information Day
– Winter Meeting

AFTERNOON SESSION
13.15   Packaging and Agronomy

Lee Cooper,  Hutchinsons 

13.40   Spotting Spotted Wing Drosophila in Scotland
Gaynor Malloch, The James Hutton Institute

14.05   Harvest Manager Mobile 
Andy Crokey, Woodstar 

14.30   An update from the UKRBC raspberry breeding programme
Nikki Jennings, Mylnefield Research Services Ltd.

14.55   Presenting research project results
Scott Raffle, HDC

15.20   Questions on afternoon session presentations

15.35   View trade stands and depart

15.45   Close of meeting

MORNING SESSION
10.10     Welcome and Introduction

10.20     Breeding for fruit quality- Linking phenotype to genotype
Julie Graham, The James Hutton Institute

10.45  New Developments in Crop Nutrition and Crop Enhancement
David Booty, Omex

11.10   Developing tools for a successful UK blueberry industry
Susan McCallum, The James Hutton Institute 

11.35 Technical Update on Biopesticides 
Terry Horseman, Fargro

12.00   Questions on morning session presentations

12.15   LUNCH
Opportunity to view trade stands 

9.30-10.10	 Registration and coffee
Opportunity to view trade stands

20 February 2014, 9.30am to 3.45pm 
DOUBLETREE BY HILTON, DUNDEE



SSCR and Bulrush Information Day – Winter Meeting
Thursday 20 February 2014

We would like to thank the following companies for contributing to this event and 
encourage you to view their trade exhibits and discuss requirements with their personnel:

• Certis UK Ltd.
• Clydeside Trading Society Ltd.
• Fargro Ltd.
• Hutchinsons
• Mylnefield Research Services Ltd.
• Omex Ltd.
• Ripple Aquaplast
• The James Hutton Institute
• Viridaxis
• Woodstar
• XL Horticulture Ltd.
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